
From: Benny, <Katrina@DGS>
To: "Marvelli, Mia@DGS" <Mia.Marvelli@dgs.ca.gov>

"Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS" <Cynthia.Biedermann@dgs.ca.gov>
"de la Motte, Leann@DGS" <Leann.delaMotte@dgs.ca.gov>

Date: 4/12/2016 10:53:57 AM
Subject: RE: four publishing contracts

Attachments: RE: Consideration Value of Code Publications.msg

Mia, 

We have been working on this and going round and round with contracts – please see the attached email that we have been involved with.

Katrina Benny
Manager, CBSC 
Phone 916-263-1350

From: Marvelli, Mia@DGS 
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 10:16 AM
To: Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS; de la Motte, Leann@DGS
Cc: Nearman, Michael@DGS; Benny, Katrina@DGS
Subject: four publishing contracts

I just spoke to Jonette and she asked if we could reach out to the publishers and find out what is the estimated value for each contract. Even though the 
state does not profit from the sale or pays the publisher for the publication; the estimate is needed to show estimated value of each contract.

Please include the contract numbers for her reference. 

ICC Parts 2, 2.5, 9, 10

ICC Parts 1, 6, 8, 11

BNi Part 3

IAPMO Parts 4, 5

Mia Marvelli, Executive Director
California Building Standards Commission
www.BSC.ca.gov
916.263.0916
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